
 
 

COVID – 19 Policies and Procedures 
 
The magic of Broadway Belts for PFF! debuts at Sony Hall on Monday, March 6th and the health and 
safety of our attendees and staff is our top priority.  
 
To ensure a safe environment for our guests and performers we ask that you do not attend Broadway Belts for PFF! 
if any of the following is true for you or anyone in your party: 
 

• Within 10 days before attending the event you have tested positive, or been exposed to someone who has 
tested positive for, COVID-19. 

• Within 10 days prior to attending the event, you have traveled to any international territory identified by 
federal or applicable state or local governments as being subject to travel or quarantine advisories due to 
COVID-19. 

• Within 48 hours prior to attending the event, you have experienced symptoms of COVID-19 (e.g., a fever of 
100.4F or higher, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, chills, repeated shaking muscle 
pain/achiness, headache, sore throat, loss of taste or smell, nasal congestion, runny nose, vomiting, diarrhea, 
fatigue or any other symptoms associated with COVID-19 identified by the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention). 

 
By attending Broadway Belts for PFF!, you acknowledge that you are aware of the contagious nature of 
COVID-19 and voluntarily assume the risk that you and anyone in your party may be exposed to or infected 
with COVID-19 by attending Broadway Belts for PFF! You voluntarily agree to assume all of the foregoing 
risks, release the Pulmonary Fibrosis Foundation from liability, and accept sole responsibility for all risks, both 
known and unknown, related to COVID-19, including all illnesses, injuries, damages, or death arising there 
from. 
 
A fully virtual experience is available and tickets for Sony Hall can be transitioned at any time. 
 


